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MS Suzanne Debelak 
16 Gertrude AVE 
Newport NSW 2106 

RE: DA2021/2173 -394 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106 

I am in full support of the proposed refurbishment works to the Newport Surf Club - which are 
long overdue. As a member of the club and someone who uses the club facilities often all year 
round, the works can not come soon enough! The Newport Community deserves a surf club 
that looks state of the art, functions properly and offers a range of facility options which can be 
used and enjoyed by all. 
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